From: celis gorehars

Sent: 20 October 2014 14:09
To: Planning
Subject: recent planning applications

Bartholomew and Kentish Town wish to make the following comments regarding planning
applications.

2014/5242/P 119 A islip Street All windows must be wooden and match the windows in
surrounding properties e.g Victorian . We believe Hard paving of front gardens does not fit
with Council policies.

GPDO/5309/P We would like the current windows kept, as they are in keeping with the
area .

2014/5951/P 41 Lady Margaret Road we do not feel the glazed balustrade is appropriate as

it does not respect architectural features of the area, also the fish scale slating must be
retained as this makes a positive contribution to the area.

Celia Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC.



